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August 15, 2018 
Members of Senate 
Senate Committee on Continuing Studies 
2017�l�î�ì�í�ô�����v�v�µ���o Report 

We submit for consideration the Annual Report for the period September 2017 to June 2018. 

During the 2017/18 academic year, six regular meetings were held to discuss programmatic and operational 
matters of the Division: 
- October 12, 2017
- November 23, 2017
- January 17, 2018
- February 14, 2018
- April 18, 2018
- May 16, 2018

Committee Membership 
Dr. Jo-Anne Clarke, Dean (ex-officio) Dr. Nancy Wright (ex-officio) 
Prof. Robert Howell, Faculty of Law Dr. Sanghoon Nam, Faculty of Business 
Dr. Poman So, Faculty of Engineering Dr. Kenneth Stewart, Faculty of Social Sciences 
Dr. Penny Bryden, (Faculty of Humanities) Ms. Wendy Gedney, Alumni Assoc. Representative 
Dr. James Nahachewsky, Faculty of Education Ms. Olga Gould, Student Representative – GSS 
Ms. Chandra Beaveridge, Convocation Representative Mr. Carl Haynes, Student Senator Rep – UVSS 
Ms. Christina Johnston, Student Representative – DCS Dr. Mark Laidlaw, Faculty of Science 
Dr. Esther Sangster-Gormley, Faculty of Human and Dr. Carolyn Butler-Palmer, Faculty of Art History 
Social Development and Visual Studies 
Mr. Dheeraj Alamchandi, UVSS Representative  

Review Schedule of Diploma and Certificate Programs 

As required by the Terms of Reference, the Senate Committee on Continuing Studies (SCCS) reviews existing 



a) Computer Based Information Systems Certificate (Special Review) – October 12, 2018






